The Sharps Cemetery Association met in Rock Session House,
Tuesday evening, June 27th, 1972 with ten members present.

In the absence of John Corcoran I conducted the meeting.

The minutes of the last meeting were read, also the treasurers
report whi¢h was as follows:

Bank Certificates $11,500.00

Checking Account 1, 377.74
Savings Account 629.71

Horace Ewing reported that Mrs. Groves wished to have
rambler roses planted around the cemetery. It was voted on that
we did not want these as it would mean more work to keep them
under control.

Horace Ewing also suggested the main gate be locked to
keep out intruders. Some people have been parking in there. A
motion was made to this effect and seconded and approved by the
majority present,

Louise Spratt made a motion that flo@ers be permitted
in pots and containers on the graves during the summer. It was
seconded by Marion Buckingham and voted by the majority. This
will mean the men who mow the cemetery will be responsible for
moving the flowers and putting them back after they finish.

We would like this done even if it means paying a little more.

Joe Mackie suggested the cemetery fence be painted again.
It was moved and séconded and approved by the majority.

The meeting adjourned.

Corinne Patchell, Acting Secretary.



